
 

CONSERVATION 

DRAINAGE:  
A better way to drain                   

Wednesday, June 28, 2017 

10 AM to 1:00 PM 

Owens Barn 

3774 Jennings Ave,                   

Lake City, Iowa 51449  
 

RSVP for lunch to 515.289.8300 or 

clare.lindahl@cdiowa.org  by June 21 

walk-ins welcome 

Agenda 

10:00AM:  Welcome & introduction to   
 conservation drainage  
 Clare Lindahl, Conservation Districts       
 of Iowa 

10:30AM     Is my farm right for conservation                      
 drainage? Keegan Kult, Iowa                                
 Soybean Association 

11:00AM  Why I put in conservation drainage.
 Mark Schleisman, Lake City Farmer 

11:30AM What funding is available today for
 conservation drainage? Denis 
 Schulte, Calhoun & Sac County                          
 District Conservationist  

11:45 AM Meet Loulou Dickey, agricultural 
 engineering intern for conservation 
 drainage 

12:00 PM      Lunch & demo on testing your tile                 
 water with kits provided 

12:30PM  Hear about the restoration of the                
 Owens Barn 

 

Free kit that allows you to test your 

own tile water for nitrogen. 

 

Free lunch from Lidderdale Country 

Store. 

 

Find out at meeting if conservation 

drainage would work on your farm.  

 

Information on private companies, 

commodity group and cost share 

available to help. Access to assistance 

after meeting. 

 

Presentation on Owens Barn 

restoration.  

Attendees receive 

Iowa’s soil and water conservation districts -                               

serving farmers and natural resources for 75 years . 


